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	Greater Grays Ferry Estates
Homeowners Association                                                     PO Box 3981, Philadelphia, Pa. 19146-9996   

	
	
	215-352-7481                                     Website: www.ggfe.org                             Email: board@ggfe.org



 


	· IMPORTANT NOTICE
> 
> OUR PREVIOUS HOA MEETING WAS POSTPONED DUE TO CIRCUMSTANCES BEYOND OUR CONTROL.
> 
> Our next HOA meeting will be scheduled in the month of  March 2013. At which time, we will accept new Board members and discuss updating our Bylaws. We hope each and every homeowner will participate in this important discussion. As always, you will receive prior notification.
> 
> Your HOA board is currently understaffed. We again urge you to voluntarily to serve your community. Please complete and return the attached application to:
> 
> Joan McAllister 
> 1818 S. Napa St.
> PHILADELPHIA, PA. 19145
> 
> Lawn Service will begin in April 2013. The projected scheduled is:
> 
> April 15, April 29
> May 13, May 27
> June 10, June 24
> July 8, July 22
> August 5, August 19
> Sept 2, Sept 16, Sept 30
> October 14 
> 
> PLEASE NOTE:
> Homeowners with an delinquent account balance effective January 1, 2013 will be ineligible for full lawn services. Late payments impede our ability to adhere to the terms of our contract with our lawn service provider Philly Restorations.
> 
> If you have questions regarding this matter, feel free to contact us by email. 
> 
> Best, 
> 
> 
> 
> Board of Directors
> Greater Grays Ferry
> Homeowners Association
> PO Box 3981
> Philadelphia, PA 19146-9996
> p. 215-352-7481
> e. board@ggfe.org 
> Visit our website at 
> www.ggfe.org
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